
 

 

Important 
Dates 

 

 

Term 4 - 2022 
 

 

Week 6 
 

Year 6 – BCHS Transition 
Wednesday 16th November 

 

Whole School Assembly 
Friday 18th November  

At 10:30am 
School Hall 

 

Week 8 
 

Optical Visit 
Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd 

December 
 

Whole School Assembly 
Friday 2nd December  

at 10:30am 
School Hall 

 

Week 10 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Tuesday 13th December 

Ballina Water Slides 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Wednesday 14th December 

Pizza Lunch & Ten Pin Bowling 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Friday 16th December 

Laser Skirmish 
 

Last Day of Term 4 
 

Friday 16th December  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 – Week  5 

Principal’s Message  
 

It has been wonderful to be back at school this week after taking some long service leave 
to be with my son as he completed his HSC exams earlier this term. 
Thank you to Mrs Cameron who relieved as Principal for me, Mr Butt for relieving as Stage 
3 AP and Ms Wilson for taking Mrs Cameron’s class. 
  
Remembrance Day 
Kyiesha and Patterson attended the ceremony with Mrs Cameron today at the RSL Club in 
Ballina. Thank you for your pride in representing our school on this important occasion. 
 

Flood Grants – Lunch Orders 
Many families have been using the flood grants to buy lunches for their children from the 
canteen. In order to provide each family with an update on how much money they have, 
ALL flood grant orders will STOP next Friday, 18th November. This will give the office ladies 
time to provide you with the amount you have left moving into 2023. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the office. 
  

2023 
If you know anyone moving to the area, or starting school in 2023, please have them 
contact the school as soon as possible so we can ensure that we share all information with 
them regarding school starting in the new year. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen   

Meal Deal 
 

Salad Tub with 
lettuce, carrot, cucumber & tomato 

(choice of egg or ham) Gluten Free 
Water 

Popcorn 
 

$6.00 

Year 7 in 2024 



Monster Raffle 

 
Our end of year Monster Raffle is fast approaching and will be drawn on Wednesday 7th December, 2022. 
 
All raffle ticket books need to be returned by Friday 25th November, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school uniforms are now available from The School Locker (near Spotlight). 
 
If you wish to use your Education Fund money, the last day to purchase prior to the end of this term is Friday 9th December 
2022.   The School Locker will start taking orders using the Education Fund money from 27th January 2023.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monster Raffle 

School Uniforms 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SRC Disco 



This week Stage 3 students completed their Fluency Assessment with Mrs Whalan.  
 
Students in 5/6C showing what Reciprocal Reading looks like in the classroom.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 3 – Classes 5/6C and 5/6B 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Remembrance Day – Friday 11th November 2022 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Community News  


